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From Lois Osborne

Dear Family and Friends,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  Many thanks and 
blessings from the KEM boards in Kenya and America!

In spite of sorrow of losing our beloved Hoyt, God 
continues to pour out His blessings on this ministry.

First, we want to again thank you for your prayers and 
giving which has led to the salvation of many, graduation 
of thirty-two pastors from our Bible Colleges, and many 
changed lives in our churches, camp, and our sewing, mechanic, and computer schools this 
year!
Money has been received for the completion of the Riley Kasosi Evangelical Church and we are 
also starting a small house on the compound for our Kangundo pastors so we won't have to pay 
rent any more when they are in the area.

As you know, Lois is in the States for a short visit with her family in Northern California, but there 
are less Sundays than sponsoring churches, so we are praying to be able to have some central 
meetings, and also that some of the Kenyan men can come in January to help.  In the 
meantime, Lois will try her best to see as many people as possible.  Pray that she can sleep at 
night.  Right now she usually sleeps only a few hours at night.



Shadrack and the guys in Kenya are working hard to carry on the good work that God started 
(Phil. 1:6) until the day of Jesus Christ!

Wishing all of you a Spirit-filled Christmas and a Blessed New Year!
Lois, Shadrack, and David Doolittle, President of KEM in the US.

A note from Sue: 

Remember if you want a charitable deduction for 2016 I must receive your donation by 
December 31 or it must be postmarked officially by that date. Any mail not postmarked by Dec. 
31 will be counted in 2017. Thanks so much! 

 Also, if you have changed names or addresses (USPS or email), or if you wish to remove your 
name from the mailing list  to please let me know at: suegravino@gmail.com or the US KEM 
address: PO Box 70575, Henrico, VA 23255.

Blessings and wishes for a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year- Sue
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